
Pop-Up
Family Choir

Christmas Eve
At 3pm and 5pm

services

A joyful, family-friendly
way to begin our services

on Christmas Eve!

Create a memorable Christmas Eve with your family,
 including out of town and visiting family and friends!

(Far-away family & friends can watch via livestreaming!)

No rehearsal—just come to the services
and when it is time, join us on the chancel to sing

 “Go Tell It On the Mountain!”
(Words will be provided!)

Questions?  Contact Bea Ann Phillips;
bphillips@bplanning.net


